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FIM Europe Enduro & Rally Commission News 

 

 

It’s with great regret that FIM Europe and the Enduro & Rally Commission have to announce 

the cancellation of the Tout Terrain Rally event in Romania scheduled on September 13th. 

 

This is a tough decision taken by the promoters and the organizers, following the 

increasing epidemic situation of Covid-19 in Romania and the numerous travel restrictions 

to enter and depart from the country. 

 

All the incoming riders should have to go quarantine for 14 days when entering in Romania 

and then again when returning to their country. 

 

The events in Greece and Portugal are still confirmed: click here to go directly to the 2020 

calendars. 

 

FIM Europe's priority is the total protection of the riders, organizers, public and all the 

staff involved in the events. 


